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JAMES N. WITKOWIAK

ALOERMAN, [2TH BISTRICY

April 21, 2006

Mr. Ronald D. Leonhardt, City Clerk
Milwaukee City Hall

200 East Wells Street, Room 205
Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Leonhardt:

Please allow this letter of correspondence to serve as an official objection to the
renewal license of the rooming house, located at 500 W. Maple Street, Milwankee, WL

Throughout the course of this year, my office has received several complaints of
continuous overt drug activity, noise disturbances, and other criminal behavior emanating
from this property. In addition, the Milwaukee Police Department has been contacted by
our office and other anonymous constituents regarding this matter.

Moreover, a recent survey notifying the neighbors of this property’s forthcoming
renewal application revealed that the majority of survey cards returned are in opposition
to this applicant’s continnance as a rooming house.

Therefore, as the representative of the 12 distriet’s constituency, 1 am compelled
to object to this applicant’s renewal application. If you have any questions or further
instructions regarding this objection notification or any relating matter, please do not
hesitate to contact my office at (414) 286-2861.




